
Warwick 2019  

 
I took over the organizing of the Warwick Show from Peter this year and was able to put on 

display some of Phillips models that have not been shown in this country before and with Anna 

and Dave Garnett, Heather and Robin Lee Keith Barnes, Martyn Goddard, John Costa and Phillip 

Bellamy we put together a very impressive display.  

 

We took the opportunity of this show to mark the 25th anniversary of the association, so I had a 

cake with the SWA badge on and Martin supplied the Champaign and we toasted the association 

with the owners of Meridian Exhibitions .  

 

After the show closed we all went for a meal which Philip kindly paid for. Unfortunately I 

haven’t been able to get any of this out there as we have no access to our web site at the moment.  

 

Steve Bullock 


